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July 12, 2019

Sylvia Bell
8855 E. Quter Dr.
Detroit, Ml 48213

RE: Public Comment - Catch Basins

Dear Ms. Bell:

Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the City of Detroit Water and
Sewerage Department (DWSD) at a previous Board of Water Commissioners (BOWC) meeting. In your
comment, you expressed concern regarding catch basins.

DWSD crews cleaned the basins located on Park Dr, which is the cross street to 8855 E. Outer Dr. After
surveying the perimeter of the property crews determined the basins in front of the home are jurisdiction
of Wayne County. In an effort to maintain customer service our crews cleaned those basins. If further
issues arise with the basins on E. Outer Dr., please call 1-888-ROADCREW to report to the Wayne County
Road Commission.

Thank you for contacting DWSD, we consider this matter resolved.

Palencia Mobley, PE
Deputy Director/Chief Engineer

Cc: Honorable Board of Water Commissioners
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